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The Honorable Renee Erickson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Education 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 144-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Erickson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 270 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 270 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 270 would amend the Kansas Educator Registered Apprenticeship Grant Program.  The 

bill would require that grants are awarded to each education apprentice at the time that payments 

for the apprentice’s tuition, fees, books, and materials are due and would be payable twice per 

year. 

 

 The Department of Commerce and the Kansas Department of Education state SB 270 

would not have a fiscal effect on agency operations. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Sherry Rentfro, Department of Commerce 

 Gabrielle Hull, Department of Education 


